
 

 
24 June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
This email is to remind you that we will again be using Parent App to send your daughter’s 

Summer Report home next week. It is therefore essential that you check your login details so 

that you can seamlessly access your daughter's report.  An important note to remember is that 

your Parent App login details are the same as your SIMS Pay login details.   

  

At Glenlola Collegiate we are constantly seeking ways to streamline the important 

information we send to parents.  Therefore, Parent App will become our primary method of 

sending all information home to you commencing this August.   

  

Further information on Parent App can be found here https://glenlolacollegiate.net/sims-

parent-app/  

  

Yours sincerely 

  
 
Victoria Donnan 

E Co-ordinator 

 
Glenlola Collegiate School 
Valentine Road 
Bangor, Co. Down BT20 4TH 
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